November 1, 2010

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:10pm, with the
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull,
Richard Walton, Rob Smith and Victoria Gudeman and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes for October 4, 2010 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was $10,902.05.

Commission Chairman Levey discussed the pre-construction conferences with C. William Hetzer, Inc.,
CB&I and Ferri Contracting.

The purpose for the Booster Pump Station was discussed. Commission Member Hull said that it is to lower
the pressure on the water lines in Keedysville.

Commission Chair Levey discussed the need to begin replacing water meters because of their age.
Meeting adjourned at 8:20p.m.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



